
General Announcements 

03-13-2022 

 

You are invited to celebrate mass here every Friday at 11am. After the mass we 

share coffee, snacks, and conversation. Please feel free to bring a snack to share. 

We will also have Stations of the Cross after the Friday mass. 

There will be a prayer vigil on Monday, March 14, 2022 at noon at St. Charles for 

the Ramos family. Their immigration hearing on their request for asylum takes 

place at 1 PM that day and those who have been helping the family are meeting to 

pray for them. Please feel free to join us here in the church. 

Pease see today’s Vigil for an article from Fr. Dan regarding our collection status 

to date.  

Please pick up a letter from the Archbishop from the back table today. 

We will begin having refreshments after Sunday Masses. If you are able to bring 

some treats such as cookies, cupcakes, or other treats, please see Suzan Anderson 

to let her know. 


